
 

An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission 
(HHSC)  

 

Deadline Extended to May 14: Prescriber Survey Opportunity - Texas 
Prescription Monitoring Program 

 

 

Background: 

The annual Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) Drug Utilization Review 
(DUR) Survey contains a new, required section of responses related to the Texas 
Prescription Monitoring Program (PMP). This year's survey is for data material from 
Federal Fiscal Year 2023 (Oct. 1, 2022, to Sept. 30, 2023). 

 

Key Details: 

On April 8, 2024, HHSC notified MCOs of the annual CMS DUR Survey containing a 
new, required section of responses related to the Texas PMP. To maximize provider 
participation in this survey, HHSC requested MCOs to assist in distributing the survey 
link as soon as possible to their Medicaid providers before the due date of April 30, 2024 

HHSC will extend the deadline for participation in the survey to May 14, 2024. 

 

Action: 

Please revise notices to your prescribers accordingly to encourage participation in this 
survey. 

 

Resources: 

CMS DUR Annual Survey–Provider PDMP Survey 

 
 
Questions? We’re here to help. 
 

Contact Provider Services at 888-887-9003, 8 a.m.–6 p.m. CT, Monday–Friday. 

https://forms.office.com/r/f94nkhPsnm

